IMPORTANT IMMUNIZATION INFORMATION

[bookmark: _GoBack]All rising seventh grade students are required to have a tetanus-diphtheria-pertussis (Tdap) booster prior to entering 7th grade. If your student needs this immunization, please obtain it and bring the updated DH680 form to Pacetti Bay at your earliest convenience. The Health Department or your physician can update your DH680 form. You can pick up your current form at the school or you will need to obtain a new form complete with all prior shots documented. The Health Department is located at 200 San Sebastian View, St. Augustine. Hours of operations, for immunization services, are Monday & Tuesday 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Wednesday through Friday 8:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. The Health Department phone number is (904)209-3250. As a reminder, 7th grade students will not be given there schedule for the 2017-2018 school year until all immunization requirements have been met. If you have any questions, please call our Guidance Department at (904)547-8760.


